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Press release 

PORR contractor for new railroad stop in 
Sosnowiec 
Warsaw, 13.10.2023 - PKP Polskie Linie Kolejowe (Polish Railways) has signed a contract with PORR as general 
contractor for the construction of a new Sosnowiec Centrum Handlowe / Jęzor stop on the Katowice - Kraków 
railroad line section (No. 134). The task will be carried out under the "Government program for the construction 
or modernization of railroad stops for 2021 - 2025". The task, worth nearly PLN 17 million net, will be completed 
in the fourth quarter of 2024.   

As part of the task, PORR will build two 200-meter-long single-edge platforms. The platforms will be located on an 
embankment, between Orląt Lwowskich Street (DW 79) and the S1 road. Some of the facilities will be located on spans 
along the railroad viaduct over the DW 79 road. The platforms will include shelters, benches, information showcases 
and LED lighting.  

The stop will be fully adapted to the needs of people with mobility difficulties. Communication will be facilitated by 
stairs and a ramp and elevator. The convex texture of the guiding paths on the non-slip surface will help blind 
passengers get to the train.  

The contract will be implemented under the Design & Build formula. First, the contractor will proceed with an 
inventory and complete the documentation necessary to obtain permits. Then the construction phase will begin, which 
is scheduled to end in the fourth quarter of 2026 with the commissioning of the new Sosnowiec Centrum Handlowe / 
Jęzor stop. 
 
Facts and figures at a glance 

Project type: Construction of a new railroad stop Sosnowiec Centrum Handlowe / Jęzor 

Scope of works: Design & Build 

Client: PKP Polskie Linie Kolejowe S.A. 

Contractor: PORR S.A. 

Contract value: Ca. PLN 17 M net 

Time for execution: IV Q 2024 
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PORR consortium will perform the modernization of the airfield surface in Świdwin  © 21. Baza Lotnictwa Taktycznego 

 
For enquiries, please contact: 

Marta Czerwińska 
Rzecznik prasowy 
PORR S.A. 
T +48 501 437 812 
marta.czerwinska@porr.pl  

 

 

 


